
March 13, 2025

To, 

The Visa Counselor 

Singapore High Commission 

Delhi 

Dear Sir 

This is to bring into your notice that enclosed guests are sailing on Genting Dream leaving 

Singapore On 13 April 2025, for 2 Nights itinerary with the following routing.

Date Day Port ETA ETD 

April 13 ,2025  Fri Singapore - 8pm
April 14 ,2025  Sat High Sea - - 

April 15 ,2025 Sun Singapore 12pm

Please be informed, for above-mentioned itinerary, they would require Multiple Entry Singapore visa, which we 

request you to grant them for their travel arrangements. 

Note: Above letter is issued for visa purpose only. Same should not be treated as confirmation for Cruise 

Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 

Sapna Srivastava 

Senior Manager - Operations 

Resorts World Cruises 

India 
M: 9717773278. 
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